
15. COUNCIL REPRESENTATION ON OUTSIDE ORGANISATIONS - MUSIC CENTRE OF 
CHRISTCHURCH TRUST BOARD 

 
Officer responsible Author 
Community Relations Manager Julie Sadler, DDI 941-8438 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek approval to change the Council representative on the Music 

Centre of Christchurch Trust Board. 
 
 Councillor Erin Baker is the current Council representative on the Trust Board.  As Councillor Baker 

can no longer attend Board meetings she wishes to relinquish this appointment. 
 
 The Centre Manager has written to Councillor James seeking the appointment of a replacement 

representative as the Trust values the input to date which has been provided by Councillors at Trust 
Board meetings. 

 
 The Music Centre’s constitution provides for the Christchurch City Council to be represented on the 

Trust Board by an elected member. 
 
 Councillor Anna Crighton has confirmed that she would be available to serve in this capacity. 
 
 Chair’s 
 Recommendation:  That Councillor Anna Crighton be appointed to replace Councillor Erin Baker 

as the Council’s representative on the Music Centre of Christchurch Trust 
Board. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


